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The Goodland Star-News will 
correct any mistake or misunder-

standing in a news story. Please call 
our office at (785) 899-2338.

corrections

For Further Information: 
Marc Reck, Broker or Troy Vogel, Broker Associate

970-522-7770  or 1-800-748-2589

For Color Brochures, Visual Tours & Online Bidding:
Visit: www.reckagri.com

LOREN J. DILSAVER TRUST
ABSOLUTE LAND AUCTION
Wednesday, February 15, 2012 at 1:30 pm, CT

American Legion, Bird City, KS

Cheyenne County
KANSAS

Pivot Irrigated  Dryland

Parcel #1: 475 +/- Ac Pivot Irr & Dryland

Parcel #2: 160 +/- Ac Dryland

BUYERS’ INFORMATIONAL MEETING
Thursday, February 2, 2012 at 1:30 pm, CT

American Legion, Bird City, KS

NE1/4 & S1/2 of 31, T3S, R38W; 360 +/- Ac Pivot 
Irrigated; 115 +/- Ac Dryland; Located 4 miles W of 
Bird City, KS or 9 miles E of Saint Francis, KS 
along Hiway 36; 3 Valley pivots w/ 2 irrigation 
wells. Excellent production. Spring possession.

SE1/4 of 9, T5S, R38W; from Bird City, KS, 3 miles 
west, 7 1/2 miles south. Currently in wheat stubble. 
Spring possession.

Preferred Properties
“LIKE” us on Facebook today! 

Visit us online to view our listings and see what 
Preferred Properties can do for you!

www.preferred-property.org
1616 Main, Goodland

Great Home in Paxton Addition!
Price Reduced...950 Centennial Drive...This spacious one of 

a kind home has undergone ma-
jor remodeling and is absolutely 
stunning! With 4-5 bedrooms, 2 
1/2 baths, full basement, home 
office, family room and wet-bar. 
The sliding doors off of the kitch-
en lead you to the covered patio 

area and large backyard with mature landscaping. This home 
has a remodeled kitchen with hickory cabinets and dining room. 
Complete with your own hotel suite type bedroom, unbelievable 
oversized walk in closet with washer and dryer area, and even a 
living area in the bedroom. This home has brick and some vinyl 
siding, new flooring, newer roof, gutters, and sprinkler systems 
in the front and back yard along with a double car garage. It also 
has a new energy efficient heating and central a/c unit installed, 
huge closets, lots of storage, and access to the garage from the 
basement. Price reduced to $175,000. Please contact Preferred 
Properties for your showing.Annual Spring Consignment Auction

Saturday, April 7 at the Homestead Auction Lot

Contact Terry Richardson at 785-899-8094 cell 
or 899-2328 office. 

Homestead Realty & Auction, 1023 Main, Goodland.

To advertise on sale bill items need to be consigned 
by March 1st.  Several items already listed.

Activities at the game

Resource centers to provide centralized access
TOPEKA – As the Kansas Leg-

islature looks to reform Medicaid 
services and move to a managed 
care environment, the need for clear 
communication of resource options 
for seniors and those with disabili-
ties will increase. 

The Area Agencies on Aging 
Association is excited to introduce 
two resource centers, established by 
the Kansas Department on Aging, 
to serve as centralized locations 
for information on long-term care 
options in Kansas.

The Aging and Disability Re-
source Centers located in Hays 
and Wichita provide a trusted and 
centralized location where seniors, 
individuals with disabilities and 
their family members can access re-
sources related to long-term care. 

Support services offered through 
various community, state and fed-
eral avenues are often fragmented 
and have overwhelming application 
and approval processes. 

It is the goal of the centers are 
relieve the frustration felt by the in-

dividuals they serve and to provide 
access to services that they may not 
realize they qualify for.

The centers are funded through 
federal grant dollars and is a nation-
al initiative of the Administration on 
Aging and the Centers for Medicare 
and Medicaid Services. 

The centers have adopted a “no 
wrong door” approach to address 
the needs and frustrations many 
clients and their families encounter 
when trying to access services. This 
means the centers will serve as a 

single location to apply for all long-
term support and services. 

The resource centers provide 
access to all state and federally 
funded programs, as well as unique 
community-based opportunities. 

The centers will also assist fami-
lies with private coverage under-
stand how to best utilize their op-
tions.

There are currently 45 states 
providing resources and services 
through the centers. The organiza-
tion has seen substantial success 

nationwide through the approach to 
combine all service information into 
one location. According to a 2011 
report conducted by the agency, 

The centers reported a high con-
sumer satisfaction level by those 
who utilized the resource center 
services. 

States are able to monitor pro-
gram quality through centralized 
data collection. The report also 
indicated that 75 percent of the 
centers are able to monitor where 
each applicant is in the system at any 

given time, creating better commu-
nication between the state agencies 
and those they serve.

“Like the credit card commercial 
tag line, ADRC services are price-
less. You cannot put a dollar value 
on the time people save when they 
have one visible and trusted source 
of information to which they can 
turn,” says Annette Graham, Cen-
tral Plains Area Agency on Aging 
Director.       

Council seeking nominations for board
TOPEKA – The Kansas Humani-

ties Council is currently seeking 
nominations of Kansans for service 
on its 22-member Board of Direc-
tors. Nominations are due April 6.

“If you or someone you know 
is passionate about community 
events, documentaries, museum 
exhibitions and talks on a wide 
range of relevant topics, consider 
a nomination to the KHC Board of 
Directors,” said Jay Price, chair of 
the membership committee. “Those 
who step forward will be in for 
stimulating, exciting, and thought-
provoking gatherings, as well as the 

satisfaction of making a difference 
in the realm of public humanities in 
the Sunflower State.”

The Board of Directors is a vol-
unteer board. Members serve for 
a three-year term, with the pos-
sibility of renewal for a second 
term. Business meetings of the full 
board are held three times a year in 
locations across the state. Members 
have financial oversight of the 
organization, take an active and 
participatory role in fundraising, set 
policy, are knowledgeable about the 
humanities and promote awareness 
of the council. In addition to board 

meetings, members also serve on a 
standing committee that meets as 
needed.

The Kansas Humanities Council 
is a nonprofit organization that 
supports community-based cul-
tural programs, serves as a financial 
resource through an active grant-

making program, and encourages 
Kansans to participate in their com-
munities.

Individuals may nominate them-
selves or others for board service. 
For more information, visit www.
kansashumanities.org or call (785) 
357-0359.

Classifieds work! 899-2338

Activities at the Cowgirl and Cowboy basketball games on Monday night included members of 
the Family, Career and Community Leaders of America (above) doing the flag ceremony.  Ralph 
Brighton (upper right) picked up $41 at the money grab sponsored by the Family, Career and 
Community Leaders of America. Tickets were sold for two weeks and two numbers were drawn 
at the half time of the boys game. Club members scattered $200 of $1 bills all over the basketball 
court. Amber Smith had the other number and she picked up $44. The money raised is used for 
scholarships. As part of last year’s Take Charge Challenge they applied for $2,000 from the Walmart 
Foundation to buy nine plastic recycling bins for the school and received the money. Pictured are 
Superintendent Bill Biermann, City of Goodland employee Amy Thorson and Walmart Manager 
Ryan Hembree (from left to right in bottom right photo). 
                                                                                           Photos by Kevin Bottrell and Pat Schiefen/The Goodland Star-News


